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Mobile phone Policy

Primary cycle

Pupils are advised not to take their mobiles to the school.

However, if they need to use their mobile phone before or after school, they may bring them to
school, but they must remain switched OFF during the school hours.

The pupils are not allowed to use them at any time during the school day.

If a child is seen using his/her mobile during the school day, it will be confiscated and the parents
will come to pick it up at the school administration.

This policy is applicable also to electronic games, tablets, MP3 players, etc.
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